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Purpose of Report  

 

The Denton Central Appraisal District (DCAD) has requested its taxing jurisdictions to nominate 

up to five people to be considered for their Board of Directors.  According to Section 6.03 of the 

Property Tax Code, it is the chief appraiser’s responsibility to initiate this process.  The chief 

appraiser does not have the authority, or duty to investigate, or judge, the qualifications of the 

nominees.  The nominations must be returned to the Denton Appraisal District by October 15, 

2019. 

 

 

Objectives 

 

To provide the District with a possible appointment on the Denton Central Appraisal District 

Board of Directors 

 

 

Operational Impact  
 

N/A 

 

Results  
 

An individual that is serving on the governing body of a city, county, or school district is eligible 

to serve as an appraisal district’s director.  The District has received a nomination request from 

Mr. David Terre currently on the DCAD Board seeking to be re-elected.   

 

 

Other Options   
 

 

 


